Date: September 16, 2024
From: Stewart Brooks, President of the NMICMBOIA
To:  Application Review Committee

RE: Support for David Spencer

Greetings,

On behalf of the North Maine Chapter of the Maine Building Officials and
Inspectors Association (NMCMBOIA), we would like to express our support for
candidate David Spencer’s election to the position of President on the Board of Directors
of the International Code Council.

We believe David's leadership and vision will continue to advance the mission of the
ICC, and we are confident he will serve with distinction in this role.

President of NMCMBOIA

Email: stewbrooks@roadrunner.com




